
Come watch the hit Disney movie “Encanto”on

Thursday, June 6th at 4:30pm

RSVP: Please let us know how many people from

your family will be attending using MunchALunch

All students attending must be accompanied and

supervised by a parent or guardian for the duration

of the event. So that the evening is fun for all the

families attending, please be mindful of any

behaviour that will be a distraction for others
watching the movie.

FREE
admission,

FREE popcorn,
$1 pizza, 
$1 drinks 

while
quantities last

Chair: Shaen Golden
Vice-Chair: Nicole Baldin
Treasurer: Nancy O’Brien

Positions to fill:
Secretary

(9 PAC meetings, duties can be
shared)

DPAC rep 
(commitment: attend monthly

DPAC meetings and give updates
at monthly PAC meetings)
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Join our facebook parents group 

Join our PAC-moderated private Facebookgroup and stay connected virtually with theparent/guardian community at Confed. Weuse the space for reminders, to organizevolunteers, discuss PAC-related topics, andask questions. Request to join the group byanswering the security questions:
https://www.facebook.com/groups/confedpac/

KEEP IN TOUCH
WITH PAC

Subscribe by email at
https://confederationpar
k.burnabyschools.ca/ to
get updates and
reminders directly from
the school. You can also
find the PAC exec,
agenda and minutes of
our meetings here.

ALMOST-EFFORTLESS
FUNDRAISERS

Feel free to share with your network to support Confed
kids and school programs. The following companies donate
a percentage of the sales back to Confed.

GIFT CARDS via Fundscrip  
Gift cards are mailed to you from Fundscrip. Consider using
them for your grocery shopping or gas purchases, and help
the school at the same time.
https://www.fundscrip.com/support-a-group Enter Confed’s
code: MP2NQL

RETURN-IT DEPOTS 
Bag-up your empties and donate your deposits to Confed.
Use the self-serve kiosk at your neighbourhood depot and
enter the school's old fax number to print a label for your
bags: 604-296-9010

contact PAC confedparkpac@gmail.com 
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